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Dear Ph.D candidate 
FORSA (Association for Social Work Research) has initiated a new network for Ph.D.-students who conduct research within the broader area of social work. The main objective is to connect young researchers within the field and help establish a platform for communication between research, education and social work. To learn more about FORSA visit our website: www.forsa.dk
Network activities will include meetings and presentations of the newest results of our research, the possibility of Ph.D. workshops during FORSA’s annual assembly, and a chance to connect to other researchers within the field. 
Participation in the network has no strings attached and for the time being just means that you will receive news about our upcoming activities. If you have any ideas or suggestions we are more than happy to hear from you at any time.
If you are interested please fill out the form below and send it to: stms@dps.aau.dk.
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We hope to hear from you. 
On behalf of FORSA,
Stella Mia Sieling-Monas
Ph.d.-stipendiat  | Institut for Statskundskab
T: (+45) 40 79 80 29  | Email: stms@dps.aau.dk |  Web: www.aau.dk
Aalborg Universitet | Fibigerstræde 1 | Aalborg | 
image1.png




